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Welcome to the BBP Security Services and 

Training Ltd Employee Newsletter. This month is 
packed full of all the latest company, industry and 
local news. 
 

Message from Mark, Steve & Gary 

We are pleased to introduce this newsletter to you 

all, and we hope you will find it beneficial and 
informative on understanding what is happening 
within your company.  
 
The features you will read will be interesting and 
answer questions you may wish to ask about 
matters that affect you.  
 
Our industry is changing and new challenges are 
being faced by all Security companies.  It is our 
commitment along with the Management Team of 
BBP Security Services and Training Ltd to meet 
any challenges the company may face in a positive 
manner. Many of you have already seen important 
changes to the way we approach our day to day 
work, which are intended to keep BBP Security 
Services and Training Ltd ahead of the game 
leading the high standards of the industry. 
 

(Mark, Steve & Gary) Directors BBP Security 
 

Auto-enrollment Pension Scheme 

 
As you are aware, the government is rolling out 
auto-enrollment to pensions, to find out how this 
affects you contact us in the office for more details 

 

Approved Contractor Scheme – Year 1 

 
During April 2014 BBP Security Services and 
Training Ltd will be assessed to become an ACS 
Approved Contractor in line with BS 7499, BS 7960 
Static Site Guarding and Mobile Patrol, Door 
Supervision. 
 
The benefits of the scheme involve improved 
working practices, increased employee awareness 
and also a recognised standard for which customers 
can be assured that they are dealing with a 
professional security company. 
 

As part of the ACS requirements, we will periodically 
sending out Staff Surveys, Customer Questionnaires 
and also gain feedback from individuals that will 
come into contact with our services.  This gives the 
Management essential information to ensure 
effective working practices. 
 

Training 

 
We are now inviting staff to gain their NVQ level 2 in 
Spectator Safety with BBP Security, we aim to get all 
staff through this qualification during the next 12 
months, this is a vocational qualification, and will not 
cost you anything. 
Hopefully this will lead on to BBP broadening our 
supply base, and more work for you. 
 

R.I.P Steve Evans. 

 
Monday 3

rd
 Feb 2014 was the day we said a last 

fairwell to a close friend of us all. 
Steve’s journey with cancer touched the hearts of 
thousands throughout the UK, whether it be by 
seeing him on Breakfast time TV, hearing him on the 
radio with Richard Bacon, being one of his 26,000 
plus twitter followers or simply knowing him as a 
friend and colleague like we did. Steve, you were 
one of us, in Steve’s own words a bloke from the 
council, Thanks for Coming 

 
We were all so proud of the BBP Security turn out 

for our good friend, Steve Evans’ funeral, and to 
those celebrating his memory afterwards.  
Our thoughts are with his family, Sep, Megan & 
Lauren. Anytime you need us, your extended huge 
family are there for you. 
 
What a typical Steve Evans spectacle it was, I’m 
sure it was exactly how he planned it. Sadness and 
laughter throughout. 
 

Don’t forget, Sue is shaving all her hair off for the 

Deansley Ward at New Cross, in memory of Steve 
and the care given in the Deansley Ward to ALL 
patients. 
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A night of entertainment is planned around this event 
On Wed 5

th
 March 2014 @ The Slade Rooms for a 

meagre £5.00 
 
Doors open: 1900 hrs until 2300 hrs 
 
Click on the link below for details 
 
Head shave for Deansley Ward in memory of Steve 

Or go to 
https://www.facebook.com/events/33373353343192
8/?ref_dashboard_filter=upcoming 

 
 
Thank You! 

 
During today’s current economic climate it is 
essential that BBP Security Services and Training 
Ltd continue to develop and progress to keep ahead 
of the competition.  We appreciate that our staff are 
an essential factor to our success.   
 
 
 
 
BBP Security Services and Training Ltd  
 
‘Thank You’ for your continued efforts and support! 
 
Gary Jones 
Director 
 
 
  

 

We encourage staff to put forward 

improvement ideas and feedback, Kindly 

email  

enquiries@bbpsecurity.com 

 
or write to us. Good ideas will be 
acknowledged and  Implemented. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/333733533431928/?ref_dashboard_filter=upcoming
mailto:enquiries@bbpsecurity.com

